
 

Elk Valley Festive Lunch 

Wednesday, December 4h 

At the Fernie Senior Citizens Drop-In Centre,  

562 3rd Avenue,  Fernie 

Doors open 11:45 am,  Lunch at 12:00 pm. 

Door Prizes!! 

 
We hope you will join us in Fernie for a festive lunch. 
The last time we came together, in the spring, we had a great time.  We have 25 
members (employees and spouses) in this part of the branch, and it would be great to 
come together to chat and catch up.  We also recognize that for many, travelling to the 
Christmas Lunch in Cranbrook might not work for you. 
 
The Seniors Centre provides delicious and inexpensive lunches.  We are pleased to 
provide a selection of fresh sandwiches with homemade soup, tea or coffee and 
freshly baked desserts at the subsidized cost of $12.00 (tips included).  You are 
welcome to bring a guest. 
 
Cathy Phillips in Fernie is organizing the lunch - please contact her at 250 552-5477 or 

by email to chair.branch300@bcgrea.ca to advise: 

○ if you will attend or not, and 

○ if you are bringing a guest. 

Payment should be made by e-transfer to treasurer.branch300@bcgrea.ca, or by cheque to: 

Debbie Kerr, Treasurer 

BCGREA Rocky Mountain Branch #300 

712-301 Street, Kimberley BC  V1A 3K3 

      Please RSVP by Friday, December 1st 

 

 

If you need transportation, please provide your address at the time of booking and we 

will attempt to arrange a ride for you and your guest. 
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